
From: Minister MLTSD (MLTSD) <Minister.MLTSD@ontario.ca>  
Sent: Thursday, May 14, 2020 4:08 PM 
To: Graeme Aitken <rgaitken@ecao.org> 
Subject: Response from the Minister of Labour, Training and Skills Development 
  

R. Graeme Aitken 
Executive Director 
Electrical Contractors Association of Ontario 
rgaitken@ecao.org 
  
Dear Mr. Aitken: 
  
Thank you for your letter about the recent memorandum of agreement between the Electrical 
Contractors Association of Ontario and the International Brotherhood of Electrical Workers and IBEW 
Construction Council of Ontario. I appreciate the time you have taken to share this information with me. 
  
During these unprecedented times it is inspiring to see industry partners working together for the good 
of Ontario’s electrical workers and the health and well-being of our communities. This is certainly a 
welcome development, and as Minister I am heartened to see an important and meaningful example of 
industry collaboration to help stop the spread of COVID-19. 
  
Mr. Aitken, thank you again for writing. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
[Original signed by] 
  
Monte McNaughton 
Minister of Labour, Training and Skills Development 
  
Confidentiality Warning: This email contains information intended only for the use of the individual named above. If you have 
received this email in error, we would appreciate it if you could please advise us through the Minister’s website at 
http://www.labour.gov.on.ca/english/feedback/index.php 
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